
 

From Our Pastor 
 

“Conversations that Count; Invitations that Matter” 
 
Consider using these questions as you seek to develop relationships with people.  Meaningful relationships provide a       
meaningful context to share your faith.   
 

Questions that Count: 

• What was the best/worst part of your week? 
• What has been on your mind most recently? 

• When was the happiest time in your life? 
• What are you good at? 
• What are your dreams for the future? 

• If money were not an issue and you could do anything you wanted, what would you do/why? 
• What were you like as a child? Do you think you are different now? In what ways? 

• What is your best childhood memory? 
 
All above material taken from Jesus Among Secular Gods workbook, Ravi Zacharias and Vince Vitale, LifeWay Press, 2017 
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BRIAN’S NOTES 
 

SECOND SUNDAY SINGING 
Our next Second Sunday Singing will be Sunday, March 10 at      
5:30 p.m.  If you would like to sing or play an instrument, please let 
Brian know. 
 

BAKE SALE & CAKE AUCTION 
The JOY Ministries will be holding a bake sale and cake auction right 
after the Second Sunday Singing on March 10.  All proceeds will go 
towards the Four12 trip to Lexington, KY. 
 

GLORYLAND SINGERS 
The Gloryland Singers will be singing Sunday, March 3 during the 
morning worship service. 

—–————————————————————–——— 
 

DALE’S CORNER 
 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY DAY 
Wednesday, February 20 

Our children will have a pizza party. They are collecting items for the 
homeless. All groups will be doing hands on missions project.  
 

PARENTS’ NIGHT OUT 
Friday, March 1 from 6:00 p.m. until 9:00 p.m. at DSBC 

 

2019 VBS SIGN-UP 
Monday, June 10 – Monday, June 14 

We are in need of teachers for 3/4 year olds and  kindergarten classes, 
and volunteers for the kitchen, security and crafts areas. If you would 
like to work in VBS, we will find you a place. Please contact Dale at       
403-9024. 

BOBBY’S NEWS 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

YOUTH SUMMER MISSION TRIP 
June 16-21, 2019 

Mission Fuge @ Carson Newman University 
Jefferson City, TN 

Sign-up today and don’t miss this great opportunity to join in what 
God is going to do this summer at MFUGE.  We will have a great 
week of missions and a whole bunch of fun along the way.  We will 
be white water rafting and even do a little ice skating!! 
 

176 YOUTH WORSHIP 
Wednesday Nights 

6:15 p.m. in the Youth Room 
Come join us each Wednesday Night for our Youth Bible Study 
time.  It is an action packed night of great friends, fun games,    
inspirational worship along with a relevant Bible Study.  It is a 
great place to connect with other teenagers and be encouraged and 
challenged in our walk with God. 

 

YOUTH FUNDRAISING LUNCH 
 

Sunday, March 3 
 

On the Menu: 
Taco Bar and Yummy desserts. 



 

Sunday, March 10  
Remember to set your clock 

ahead one hour! 
 
 

ANNIE ARMSTRONG MISSION WALK 
Sunday, March 10 during morning service. 

Church goal:  $8,000.00 
 

MILDRED NORTHCUTT WMU 
Monday, March 11 at 9:30 a.m. in Room 116 

 

WORTLIE KNIGHT WMU 
Tuesday, March 12 at 10:00 a.m. in the Fellowship Hall 

 

PERSONAL SAFETY 

PRESENTATION & DEMOSTRATION 
Hosted by the DSBC Women’s Ministry 

Wednesday, March 14 
6:30 p.m. until 8:00 p.m. at DSBC 

We will have speakers from the Thomas County Sheriffs            
Department and Ron Morris from “No Quarter.” This is a very  
important topic. Ladies, please do not miss this crucial presentation.  

 

HOMECOMING 
Sunday, March 17 

Guest preacher:  Dr. Tom Kinchen 
Dinner on the Grounds to follow morning service 

No evening activities! 
 

“BIBLE BITES’ LADIES’ LUNCHEON 
Tuesday, March 19 

12 noon in the Fellowship Hall 

 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations to J.T. and Katie Thompson on the birth of a 
daughter, Lottie Kate Thompson, born January 28, 2019.  The 
proud grandparents are Sonny and Carolyn Thompson. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

       By Letter:             By Baptism: 
    Eugene & Mindy Pierce     Luke Pierce and Caroline Pierce 

 

130 Sweetwater Drive 
Thomasville, GA  31757 

 
 

CHURCH SOFTBALL LEAGUE 
Our church softball league will begin in mid March.  If 
you are interested in playing, please call Andrew   
Waller at 229-403-8628. 

 

G.A.’S P.J. PARTY 
Friday, March 1 at 6:00 p.m. until 9:00 p.m. at DSBC 

 

DEACONS’ MEETING 
Tuesday, March 5 at 7:00 p.m. in Room 116 

 

NEW MEMBER “CONNECT” CLASS 
Facilitated by Brother Lee 

Wednesday, March 6 at 6:00 p.m.  
Room 116/Fellowship Hall Building 

Sundays 
9:45 a.m.  Small Group Bible Study 
11:00 a.m.  Morning Worship 
4:12 p.m.  Four12 
5:30 p.m.  Evening Activities 
 

Tuesdays 
6:30 a.m.  Watchmen on the Wall 
8:00 a.m.  Watchmen on the Wall 
6:30 p.m.  Praise Band Practice 

Wednesdays 
7:00 a.m.  Watchmen on the Wall 
4:00 p.m.  Gloryland Singers 
5:00 p.m.  Family Night Supper 
5:30 p.m.  Preschool Choir (3 & 4 yr. olds) 
5:30 p.m.  Children’s Choirs (K-6th grade) 
5:30 p.m.  Orchestra 
6:15 p.m.  Handbell Choir 
6:15 p.m.  Youth 176 Worship 
6:30 p.m.  Bible Study & Prayer 
7:30 p.m.  Sanctuary Choir 
 

Fridays 
6:00 p.m.  Parents’ Night Out (1st) 

INFORMATION FOR 

SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 17, 2019 
 

Sunday School .................................. 299 
11:00 a.m. Worship ........................... 311 
Evening Activities ............................... 27 
 

Budget Needs Weekly ............$17,826.91 
Budget Receipts .......................$8,127.26 
Requirements to Date ...........$124,788.37 
Received to Date ..................$107,698.37 
Under Budget .........................$17,089.63 

 

WEEKLY ACTIVITIES 

February 24 
*Waymon & Carolyn Dekle 

 
February 25 
Klara Lane 

Ben Yentzer 
 
 
 

February 26 
Josh Clements 

Linda West 
*Lyle & Angela Witcher 

 
February 27 
Chad Dixon 
Betty Griffin 

Michael Thrift 

February 28 
Reese Brookerd 

 
March 1 

Tammy Henley 
Eleanor Keadle 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
(* designates: anniversary) 

BIRTHDAYS & ANNIVERSARIES 


